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I strongly oppose this measure because it will decrease accessibility to voting. I so 

value the practice of sitting at home with resources I've gathered, and the ability to do 

further research on candidates and other measures and bonds, in order to make an 

informed choice as a voter. Especially when you consider that many candidates did 

not provide statements in the official voters' guide, the ability to do independent 

research -- even moreso with ranked choice voting as there are more candidates to 

consider closely -- voting by mail is an essential part of supporting voting access in 

Oregon.  


